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Paris, le 3 décembre 1965

Monsieur CRABTREE
Lithologist
Route 1
KIMBERLY
ZIdaho;
U.S.A

Pear Don,

This short letter to thank you very much, more
than 1 can say it in English, for the package of obsidan, cores,

preforms and tools I received,

I'll write you a long letter by the intermediary of

my friend L..C. Briggs. I want to ask you somm gquestions...

In th#s little package I send you some: genuine
microburins from an algerian Upper Capsian site and some
microburins from my experiments in 1960 which are not very
good, but I'l1l send you some better others, L'll soon send you

N o

another pigger flint nodule from Grand Pressigny.
Please excuse my bad,language.

My kindest regards to Mrs Crabtree and to you,

J. TIXIER
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